
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

February 13, 2023 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Commissioners 
Subject: Commission meeting on February 14th, 2023 Canceled   
 
This memorandum is to inform you that the Marin Fish and Wildlife 
Commission will NOT be meeting on February 14th, 2023.  
 
Next meeting will be March 14th 2023. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ed Schulze  

 
 


